
 
 

 

Dear Holy Cross Parent/Coach, 

 

St. Elizabeth Sports Medicine Center is excited to offer ImPACT™ baseline 

neuropsychological testing as a free service to our athletes.  In the event that an 

athlete should sustain a concussion, the baseline test can be compared to post 

injury test results and greatly assist in proper management of the concussion.  

  

The ImPACT™ baseline testing will be offered for free at Holy Cross High 

School on Tuesday, May 30
th

,  Thursday, June 1
st
, and Friday, June 2

nd
. 

 Baseline tests will be scheduled hourly and take approximately 45 minutes to 

complete. Testing times for all days will be 12pm, 1pm, 2pm, and 3pm. Testing 

will take place in computer lab 1. Please e-mail me directly at 

Tyler.Watson@stelizabeth.com to schedule appointments. For those athletes 

who are not able to make the test dates, tests are also offered year round at our 

St. Elizabeth Sports Medicine Offices for a fee of $25. Baseline ImPACTTM 

tests are good for 2 years, so if an athlete took the test last year, they do not 

have to take it again this year. 

 

  

Thank You, 

  

Tyler Watson, ATC, NREMT 

Certified Athletic Trainer 

Holy Cross High School 

St. Elizabeth Sports Medicine 

859.301.5600 

Fax 859.301.5669 

More information about ImPACT™ testing and forms needed for your physical go to: 

http://www.stelizabeth.com/sports_medicine 

 

PS.  I am available at any time for injury assessment, questions, or any other concerns 

you may have – my cell is (859) 496-8922, and my e-mail is 

tyler.watson@stelizabeth.com.  

 

 

Go Indians! 
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